
 
 

Scheduled Maintenance Work at MCC 
 
Please be advised the TMX Information Processor will be conducting maintenance work in the 
production environment at the Markham (MCC) data centre. 
 
Maintenance at the MCC site will take place from Saturday May 9, 2020, 00:00 to Sunday May 
10, 2020, 23:30 ET. 
 
The work may require the restarting of various feed publishers which may result in the 
re-transmission of messages.  Please disregard any messages received during the 
maintenance period. 
  
For more information contact TMX Market Operations at (416) 947-4705 


